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AUSTRALIAN SENATE
FINANCE AND PUBLIC ADMINISTRATION
REFERENCES COMMITTEE

PARLIAMENT HOUSE

CANBERRA  ACT  2600

Telephone: 02 6277 3530
Facsimile: 02 6277 5809

15 June 2001
MEDIA RELEASE

INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY OUTSOURCING INQUIRY
The Chairman of the Senate Finance and Public Administration References Committee, Senator George Campbell, today announced a further public hearing for the inquiry into the Government's Information Technology Outsourcing Initiative.  

The public hearing will be held in Parliament House on Tuesday 19 June 2001 in Committee Room 2R1 commencing at 12 noon. A copy of the program is attached.

Details of the inquiry can be obtained by contacting the committee secretariat in any of the following ways:

Tel:
02 6277 3530

Fax:
02 6277 5809

E-mail:
fpa.sen@aph.gov.au

Web address
http://www.aph.gov.au/senate_fpa
IT Outsourcing Inquiry

Public Hearing

Tuesday 19 June 2001

Committee Room 2R1

12.00 noon – 2.00 pm

P r o g r a m

12.00


Office of Asset Sales and IT Outsourcing (OASITO)



Mr Ross Smith, Chief Executive




Mr David Yarra, Executive Director




Mr Rod Whithear, Senior Director




Mr John Bridge, Senior Director




Mr Neil Williams, Director




Department of Health and Aged Care (DHAC)




Mr Andrew Podger, Secretary




Mr Peter Moran, Assistant Secretary, IT Group




Health Insurance Commission (HIC)




Dr Jeff Harmer, Managing Director




Mr Bob Thomas,  General Manager - IT Services

As at 15 June 2001 (2.40pm)
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